
From: Solis, Maria
Sent: 9/8/2014 5:27:33 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: South Napa Eathquake Response 

Thanks, great job!

Have a blessed and SAFE day :-)

------- Original message--------
From: "Allen, Meredith"
Date:09/08/2014 5:23 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Solis, Maria", "Cho, Raymond" 
Subject: South Napa Eathquake Response

Maria, Raymond,

We received a very nice acknowledgement from local papers in Sunday’s issue in regard to our 
response to the earthquake. The link is below.

Thanks,

Meredith

http://www.pgeeurrents.eom/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/6x21PGE_Quake_TY4.pdf
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